
2 Jul, 2015

Dear Valued Client,

Ref: Name Change of Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited Shenzhen Qianhai Sub-Branch

Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited will have a new sub-branch in Shenzhen Qianhai area in 2015. 

Current Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited Shenzhen Qianhai Sub-Branch which is located in 

Nanshan district will be renamed to Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited Shenzhen Nanshan 

Sub-Branch from 3 Aug 2015. The branch address and contact number will be kept the same. By that 

time, please use the new branch name for bank service, such as fund transfer, etc.

Sorry for the inconvenience incurred therefrom and we will continue to provide high-quality service 

to you as always.

For any doubt or more information, please call our 24-hour customer service hotline - 400 888 8083 

or visit our website at http://www.sc.com/cn/.

Thanks for your continued trust and support to Standard Chartered Bank.

Yours sincerely,

Shenzhen Qianhai Sub-Branch 

Standard Chartered Bank (China) Ltd

Current branch name: 
Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited 
Shenzhen Qianhai Sub-Branch

New branch name: 
Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited 
Shenzhen Nanshan Sub-Branch 


